
Ms. Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
December 2, 2013 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  Jericho Wind, Inc. - Application for Leave to Construct Transmission 
 Facilities (EB-2013-0361) - Minor Amendments to Pre-Filed Evidence 
 
It appears that Jericho Wind, Inc. has been premature in submitting their Application for Leave to 
Construct this transmission facilities since, contrary to the claims of their representative, the 
amendments are anything but minor in nature.  According to the Applicant's submission (Exhibit F, Tab 
1, Schedule 1, Page 9, lines 5-6), all land agreements with the private landowners were to have been 
already negotiated.  Clearly this was untrue. 
 
Although I have had but two days in which to assess the changes before all requests for intervenor 
status are required, it appears the changes affect over 90% of the total transmission line that forms part 
of this application.  As such, careful consideration must be made to determine how these changes will 
affect people living near this transmission facility. 
 
I respectfully request that the Board direct the Applicant to notify each landowner directly affected by 
the changes, and to notify the general population in the communities of Lambton Shores and North 
Middlesex by posting the changes in the two local publications:  The Parkhill Gazette and the Forest 
Standard. 
 
Further it would be appropriate for the Board grant a two week extension for intervenor status requests 
once notification has occurred to ensure all affected residents have an opportunity to review and 
respond to the amendments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marcelle Brooks 

 
 

 




